ADMINISTRATIVE CIRCULAR NO. 201

Office of Secondary Schools

SAN DIEGO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Date: September 12, 2017

To: Middle and High School Principals

Subject: School Health Profiles

Department and/or

Persons Concerned: Principals

Due Date: March 2, 2018

Reference: None

Action Required: Complete survey by March 2, 2018

Brief Explanation:

For more than twenty-five years, San Diego Unified School District has maintained a cooperative agreement with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). This partnership between the CDC and SDUSD fosters coordinated school health education for youth. As a required part of the district's cooperative agreement with the CDC, every other year we conduct surveys of Principals and Lead Health Education Teachers to assess the status of school health education at the middle and senior high school levels. The data collected and presented as the School Health Profiles will be used to improve the delivery of health education to our students. It will also be used to provide key information to the district's Sexual Health Education Advisory Committee, LGBTQIA Advisory Committee, and Wellness Committee, and will inform curriculum revisions, staff training, and policy development.

Surveys will be available online. Designated staff members will be notified in January of survey instructions. Additional information and survey links will be sent to designated school staff on January 15, 2018. Sexual Health Education Program Resource Teachers will be available to assist staff in completing the survey, and paper surveys will be available if needed. For additional assistance, please contact Rachel Miller at (619) 725-7121. To view 2014 and 2016 Profiles data, view the School Health Profiles page on our district's website.

Scott Giusti Director, Athletics, P.E., and Health

APPROVED:

Cheryl Hibbeln Executive Director

Office of Secondary Schools

Distribution: Lists A, E, and F